
As a landlord in Oregon I am in opposition of LC - 18.   The rentals are part of our income.   The 
laws have favored the  renters since Covid and when will this end?    We have scrimped and 
saved to purchase our real estate and it is totally unfair to place the burden of Covid on our 
backs.   I can not imagine if I needed to sell my rental now!   Many landlords will never get paid 
and most the time our rentals are destroyed.  NO ON LC -18!  
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